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BY EMAIL 

March 14, 2023 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426 

Re:  PJM Interconnection, L.L.C., Docket No. ER23-1058-000 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

On March 13, 2023, PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. (“PJM”), filed a “limited answer” in this 

proceeding (“March 13th Answer”) that PJM explains (at 1) is: “to confirm the PJM 

commitments … between PJM and IMM.”  

Monitoring Analytics, LLC, acting in its capacity as the Independent Market Monitor for PJM 

(“Market Monitor”) here confirms, based on PJM’s commitments in the March 13th Answer, 

withdrawal of its request that the Commission reject PJM’s filing in this proceeding. The 

Market Monitor does not withdraw its comments, or otherwise modify its arguments in any 

way, and it reserves its ability to raise these arguments in future proceedings. 

The Market Monitor looks forward to working with PJM and with stakeholders, to develop 

revisions to the rules to better coordinate, clarify, make consistent, and otherwise improve the 

rules for defaults. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeffrey W. Mayes, General Counsel 

http://www.monitoringanalytics.com/

